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Lord Edward Llewellyn, the United Kingdom's Ambassador to the Italian Republic and

Non-Resident Ambassador to San Marino, meets with President Signorini for an update

on the major infrastructure works underway in the Ports of Genoa and Savona.   

During the course of his first official visit to Genoa since his appointment to Italy in February

2022, Lord Llewellyn was received by the Port President, Paolo Emilio Signorini, in the historic

landmark building of Palazzo San Giorgio, headquarters of the Port Authority. The meeting

focused upon the established industrial and trade relations between Italy and the UK and

included a presentation to the diplomatic corps of the details of the sizable investment

programme in progress in the Ports of Genoa and Savona.    


